
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF TIBURON FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

REQUEST TO PREQUALIFY AND FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS 
FOR FIRE STATION REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

 
The Tiburon Fire Protection District (District) issues this Request for Qualifications (RFQ), as 
authorized by Public Contract Code section 22162, et seq., to retain a qualified firm/team for the 
design-build services required for the construction of a new Fire Station No.10 (“Project”).  All 
prospective design-build entities that seek to contract with the District to perform the Project must 
respond to this RFQ. 
 
Contractors that intend to submit shall adhere to following timeline: Prequalification Questionnaire 
due by or before 5:00 p.m. on November 20, 2024; Questions due by or before 5:00 p.m. on 
December 2, 2024; Responses due by 5:00 p.m. on December 5, 2024, pursuant to the process in 
the RFQ. Contractors must hold a Class B Contractors License that is current, valid, and in good 
standing with the California Contractor's State License Board.   
 
The RFQ can be found on the District website at tiburonfire.org, or by contacting Richard Pearce, 
Fire Chief at rpearce@tiburonfire.org.   

 
If the District issues addenda to this RFQ, prospective design-build entities are solely responsible 
for and must acknowledge receipt of addenda in the design-build entity’s response.   
 
 
TIBURON FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
By: Nicole Chaput 
Publication Dates: (1) November 8, 2024 (2) November 15, 2024  
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